

TWENTY 20 MINISTRIES

The eye is the lamp of the body. If your eyes are healthy, your whole body will be full of Light.









Scholarship Program

Surprisingly the new year has been just as busy as the beginning of the school year! We have served 9 children in need of eyecare and glasses since October and we have 5 more in the process.

What a blessing to have the resources to change the lives of local children by providing care they might not otherwise have received!

www.twenty20ministries.org





I know we talk about COLLABORATION often but it is a central piece to how we HOPE to grow, flourish, and a key to our overall success.

Through our partnership with CCISD and the Bay Area Alliance for Youth and Families, we now have our scholarship application available online in Spanish and have already received our very first application on that platform.

Our program is now more accessible than ever and we plan to continue to grow in this capacity.



(3)

Getting involved!

THREE important ways to get involved:

- 1. PRAY! (see list to the right)
- 2. DONATE--Our new donation link can be accessed by scanning the QR code.

 It's BRAND NEW and we are excited to use it!
- 3. PARTNER--As always we are looking for people who would like to partner with our ministry. If you or someone you know would like to connect with us, please email us at info@twenty20ministries.org.

<u>Prayer requests</u>

- Pray for local optometrists to become interested in participating in our program so that our capacity to serve can grow!
- Continue to pray for the kiddos who will receive services and for all of our interactions, that we will be a conduit of love, generosity, and FULL OF LIGHT.

Board Update

Our Board of Directors plans to meet
quarterly, with our next meeting being
scheduled for April 3, 2025.
We are continually thankful for this group of
people who are extremely encouraging and
bring a variety of insight and passion that is so
exciting!



As we mentioned in our last newsletter we are working on a new project to produce some storytelling videos for Twenty20 Ministries and some instructional videos for the Light Up Learning Scholarship Program.

We have had our first creative meeting and are very excited to begin work on this project! Updates to follow!

email us: info@twenty20ministries.org

Board of Directors

Rev. Howard Huhn, Senior Pastor, Resurrection Methodist Church Stacey White, Accountant, Baker Hughes retired-Debbie Woodson, School Counselor, Friendswood ISD retired-

Leadership Team

Dr. Reagan Ratcliff, OD, Founder & Executive Director, Twenty20 Ministries
Marcy Bunce, Associate Director, Twenty20 Ministries
Myra Brandenburg, Non-profit consultant